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12-30-2014

Des Moines Business Record
100 4th St.
Des Moines, IA  50309

To Whom it May Concern:
I am very pleased to write this letter of recommendation in support of Jennifer Hannon for your “40 under 40” business award.  Jennifer has been an outstanding employee at Madison County Health Care System since November of 2001.  Since that time I have seen her grow in her role from being our Human Resource Manager into in her current role as our Human Resource Director.  
Jennifer worked very hard to complete her master’s degree in Human Resources and continued to study to pursue and achieve her certification as an HR Professional.
In addition to her knowledge and her counsel to employees and their managers in “all things HR”; Jennifer has done an outstanding job of bringing a new era of Wellness to our organization.  She has been instrumental in bringing an employee wellness center to the hospital and clinic employees as well as numerous programs on nutrition and physical, mental and financial health.
Jennifer has also been willing to give of her time and talents to the community in the form of a Madison County Chamber Board member, leading the Madison County Leadership Institute and in promoting wellness in many ways across the community.
Jennifer is not only an outstanding professional, but a valued community leader and trusted member of our senior team here at Madison County Health Care System.  I cannot think of a person more suited to this award and hope you will seriously consider her nomination.
Sincerely,
Marcia Hendricks, RN, MHA, FACHE
CEO, Madison County Health Care System
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